TO: Franklin Municipal Planning Commission
City of Franklin Planning and Sustainability Department
109 3rd Avenue South
Franklin, TN 37064

FROM: JohnF.Sharp G 4
1839 Brentwood Pointe
Franklin, TN 37067
DATE: June 18, 2017
RE: Proposed Amendment to Envision Franklin City Land Use Plan
I am writing to ask that the members of the Franklin Municipal Planning Commission deny the
proposed amendment to Envision Franklin, the City’s Land Use Plan, for the properties located at

522,526,532, 536, 540, and 544 Franklin Road and 1208 and 1211 Country Road.

My concern is that this action, among other things, would result in decreasing our property
values and destroying the beautiful view we currently have at The View at Brentwood Pointe.

I am sure much time and effort went into creating the recently approved Envision Franklin City
Land Use Plan. I ask that you uphold the integrity of this plan.

Thank you for your consideration.




